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Davis Wins a Kubota RTV Donated by Great Plains Kubota 

OKLAHOMA CITY, OK. July 27, 2015 – Debbie Davis from Foss, Okla. was the lucky winner of a Kubota 

RTV last Friday during the 63rd Annual Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) Convention and Trade 

Show. 

The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Foundation sold raffle tickets on the Kubota RTV to raise funds for 

scholarships.  

 “The Oklahoma Cattlemen's Foundation was created to provide a charitable trust for the Oklahoma 

Cattlemen’s Association and the Oklahoma Junior Cattlemen’s Association,” said Jeff Jaronek, Oklahoma 

Cattlemen’s Foundation Coordinator. 

Almost $16,000 was raised from the Kubota. Those funds will be placed into the Foundation’s account 

and set aside for deserving, young cattle producers in the form of educational scholarships. 

 “Great Plains Kubota was a great partner for this fundraiser.   Because of Great Plains Kubota’s 

generous donation, all proceeds from this fundraiser will benefit the Oklahoma Cattlemen’s 

Foundation,” Jaronek explained. 

Congratulations to Debbie Davis and thank you to everyone who purchased a raffle ticket and supported 

the Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Foundation. 

When you support the Oklahoma Cattlemen's Foundation, you support beef cattle educational 

programs, research projects in cooperation with Oklahoma State University, Educational scholarships for 

Oklahoma's 4-H and FFA youth and the preservation of the Oklahoma beef cattle industry and its 

traditions. The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association exists to support and defend the state and nation's 

beef cattle industry. The OCA officers, board of directors and membership encourages you to join us in 

our advocacy efforts to ensure less government intervention, lower taxes and a better bottom line. For 

more information about OCA membership or activities visit www.okcattlemen.org.  
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